Date: June 11, 2021
RE: Village Hall and Site Construction, EN2104 & EN2105—- Request for information

Thank you for your interest in the Village’s project. Highlighted responses to requests for information are listed
below. Please note the list is a compilation of questions submitted from multiple Contractors and Suppliers.

Previous RFI responses and addenda can be viewed at: http://www.royalpalmbeach.com/rfps
Sincerely,

Christopher Marsh, P.E.

Village Engineer

Office: (561) 791-7092

Village of Royal Palm Beach
Engineering Department

1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411
cmarsh@royalpalmbeach.com

From: Leah Griffin <Igriffin@statecontracting.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 10:01 AM

To: Christopher Marsh <CMarsh@RoyalPalmBeach.com>

Cc: Vickie Day <vday@RoyalPalmBeach.com>; Adrian Viera <aviera@statecontracting.com>
Subject: RFI - Village Hall Construction EN2104 & EN2105

1. As per Specification 28311, the fire alarm system is to match the existing onsite campus system. Please
provide the name of the existing manufacturer and most current certifier.
Honeywell Fire-Lite panels are at the existing Village Hall complex.

Our current fire alarm monitoring company:
Chris Cisco

1°t Fire & Security

610 1°* St.

Vero Beach, FL 32962

Ph: (772) 794-2220

Fax: (772) 794-2204

From: Leah Griffin <Igriffin@statecontracting.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 10:43 AM

To: Christopher Marsh <CMarsh@RoyalPalmBeach.com>

Cc: Vickie Day <vday@RoyalPalmBeach.com>; Adrian Viera <aviera@statecontracting.com>

Subject: RFI - Village Hall Construction EN2104 & EN2105

1. On FP-102 Server Rm 214 the notes say to “relocate clean agent bottle & piping from existing Server Rm...”.

Please confirm if an analysis of the existing room volume versus the new room volume aligns with a tank
size need that matches the existing tank being called out for relocation. As a prudent suggestion, an entire
new Clean Agent System should be provided at the new Server Room.
An entire new Clean Agent System will be provided in the new Server Room. Specification for the new
system is called out in the FP drawings. The Village will be issuing an Addendum to address the conflicting
language in the plans.



